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March 19, 2019 – Bulletin & Newsletter 
Water & Sanitation Month 

Message:  Alas, it is March Madness.  Many of us will be glued to our 
computers, smart phones and maybe even a television to take in some 
exciting college basketball over the next few weeks.  We can all enjoy a 
little basketball together by completing a bracket at ESPN.com. Christy 
Kelly will give us the instructions on how to play and we will try to come 
up with a grand prize for the ultimate winner. 
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Sally Taylor introduced many of us to the Blue Zones initiative she 
is trying to bring to Macon and Jackson counties.  This is a bold 
initiative that stands to positively change many aspects of the lives 
of residents in our community and surrounding area.  The Blue 
Zones program helps reduce healthcare costs, employee 
absenteeism as well as other positive outcomes by showing people 
how to live a more fulfilling and healthy lifestyle.  We look forward 
to hearing more about this program. 
 

Today’s Speaker 
3/19/19: Erika Tyburski will discuss“Your health at your 
fingertips: current trends in home-based diagnostics and 
personalized healthcare” 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 

 
 

Upcoming Programs 
 

3/26/19: Leigh Tabor, Director Macon County Veteran Services, will 
discuss the 100th Anniversary of the American Legion. 
 
4/2/19: Brent Martin will discuss Macon County's NC Bartram Trail: 
History and Perspective. 
 
4/9/19: TBA              
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March 4th: Horst Winkler 
March 10th: Tay Bronaugh 
March 18th: Ronnie Waller 
March 20th: Josh Ward 
March 25th: Randy Lucas 
 

Birthdays 

Four Way Test 
Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 
Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

PTO Bingo 
The Highlands PTO enjoyed a full house on Thursday night with Rotary 
sponsored Bingo.   Brian McClellan called the numbers and he was supported 
by Andy Chmar and Rick Wileford as the money changers.  Derek Taylor and 
Jerry Moore were the not so famous Bingo trolls. Of course Slocum Howland 
showed up with a few jokes and organized a picture or two.  The Raby and 
Dendy families were clearly the big winners. 

Anniversaries 
March 22nd: Andy and Gayle 
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